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May 25, 2011

Mr. Jerry Sauter

Water Resources Department
725 Summer Street Ne, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Surface Water Application # S-87720 & Limited License Application # 1356
Dear Mr. Sauter,

The water availability model for the above mentioned applications (WAB 31530902) shows that there is no water
available in the Applegate River for the purposed use (human consumption) during the months of February thru April.
The perennial in-stream rights for the Applegate River are generally met year round, as the river’s flow is controlled by
water released from the Applegate Dam. The purposed human consumption is for a very small amount of water (0.005
cfs) and will have no quantifiable affect on the river’s overall flow. There appears to be adequate water available in the
river for the purposed use.

Sincerely,

p P R
Travis Kelly
Assistant Watermaster
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Kerry Kavanagh

From: Jerry Sauter

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2011 10:17 AM
To: Kerry Kavanagh

Subject: FW. Letter for S-87720 & LL-1356

Attachments: Letter in support of S-87720.pdf

J.K. Sauter

Water Rights Program Analyst

Water Right Services Division
725 Summer St. NE, Suite A MAY 25

Salem, Oregon 97301

Ph. 503.986.0817

Fax 503.986.0901

From: Travis Kelly [mailto:KellyTN@jacksoncounty.org]
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2011 10:07 AM

To: jerry.k.sauter@state.or.us

Subject: Letter for S-87720 & LL-1356

Hey Jerry,

Attached is my letter in support of the human consumption for $-87720 & LL-1356. Get back to me if
you need anything else.

Thanks,

Travis Kelly

Jackson County Assistant Watermaster
10 South Oakdale, Room 309A
Medford, OR 97501

541-774-6882

Fax: 541-774-6187
KellyTN@jacksoncounty.org

5/25/2011




